










It is with great pride and appreciation that I 
extend my warmest greetings to all our clients, 
partners, and team members. At Dar Al Shrooq 
Building Contracting, our commitment to 
quality, safety, and integrity remains the 
foundation of everything we do. Over the years, 
we have grown steadily—thanks to the trust of 
our clients and the dedication of our team. As 
we continue to expand and innovate, we remain 
focused on delivering projects that shape the 
future of our communities.

GENERAL MANAGER
MESSAGE

Senthil Kum�an

Engineer Balaji Ramachandran












































































